
  

 

 
March 4, 2021 
 
STARS Steering Committee 
Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education (AASHE) 
2401 Walnut Street, Suite 102  
Philadelphia, PA 19103 
 
 Subject: California State University, San Bernardino’s STARS Submission 
 
Dear STARS Committee Members, 
 
On behalf of California State University, San Bernardino I am pleased to submit the results of 
the Sustainability Tracking, Assessment and Rating System (STARS) report. This submission 
reaffirms the university’s long-standing commitment to our community and creating a more 
sustainable and resilient Inland Empire region in Southern California.  
 
This comprehensive report was prepared through the collaborative efforts of the entire campus 
community, with active participation from students, faculty and staff.  This work highlights the 
university’s core values of innovation, integrity, transparency and sustainability. The STARS 
assessment has been incorporated into the strategic plan to provide a framework for our 
continued efforts to improve the resiliency of the campus and to serve as an example to the larger 
community that we serve.  
 
This report was spearheaded by the Office of Energy and Sustainability.  Through my letter, I 
affirm the data presented to be true and accurate to the best of our abilities. Thank you for 
allowing us the opportunity to evaluate our efforts and contributions as we work to make a more 
sustainable and resilient community.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tomás D. Morales 
President  
 
 




